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Reply letter to: Eyes should be taped closed during rapid sequence 

induction of anaesthesia  
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Dear Editor-in-chief, 

We read with interest the letter to the Editor sent by Hans-Joachim Priebe [1], we appreciate 

its valuable comments on our guidelines [2]. Here are our answers on the only 

recommendation with which he strongly disagreed “Apart from a rapid induction sequence, 

eyelid occlusion is recommended as soon as the ciliary reflex is lost and before tracheal 

intubation in order to reduce the risk of traumatic injuries to the cornea.”  

We agree with the Professor Emeritus Priebe when he pointed that unfortunately, the rationale 

for this exemption of rapid sequence induction (RSI) is not provided. However, we made this 
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